
 

 

CIN No.:L40300WB1991PLC053444                       
 

2, Clive Ghat Street, Room No. 4A, 

Kolkata– 700001; 

Ph: 033-22299897; Email: jaincocal@gmail.com 

 

Date: 14/10/2023  

 

To 

BSE Limited 

25th Floor, Phiroze Zeezeebhoy Tower 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai- 400 001 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. 

7, Lyons Range 

Kolkata-700 001 

 

Subject:  Submission of Compliance under Regulation 74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and 

Participants Regulations), 2018 for the quarter ended 30/09/2023 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

With reference to the above, we would like to inform you that we have received from R & D Infotech 

Pvt. Ltd., the Share Transfer Agent of the company, letter confirming the compliance as per Regulation 

74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and Participants Regulations), 2018. Copy of the same is enclosed.  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For Jainco Projects (India) Limited 

 

 

Sumit Bhansali 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00361918 
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